
 

 

Date: ___/___/_____ 

 

Dear [parent/carer name], 

At Church Hill and Low Hall Nursery Schools we use photographs of children to publicize our Play 
Scheme on leaflets, posters and on our website.  
 
If you are happy for us to use a photograph of your child like this, please sign below and return 
the slip to the school. 
 
If you’re not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we won’t. 
 
Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing or calling the 
school, or just popping in to the school office. Our details are: 
 
email: admin@fans.waltham.sch.uk 
tel: 020 8520 4919 
 
If you have any other questions, please get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Alison Emmett 
Marketing and Policy Officer 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name and date of web page/document: 

 https://www.fans.waltham.sch.uk/join-our-schools/holiday-playschemes 
 Leaflets advertising the playscheme 

 
Child’s name: ___________________________________ 

I consent for my child’s photograph to be used on this document/web page. I understand that 
this photograph may still be being used for two years after it was taken, and that the school will 
contact me if they would like to carry on using the photograph after that. 
 
 
Signature: ___________________________________ 

Date: ___/___/_____ 

 

 

Consent form for using 
children’s photographs 
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